
 

 

 
 

 

2023-2024 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

DANVILLE HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT SCHEDULES 
 

TO PLACE CERTIFIED TEACHERS IN THE  

MAJORITY OF OUR CLASSROOMS, NO EARLY BIRD CLASSES 

WILL BE OFFERED FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR. 
 

DHS will work to provide online course options for students who may have 

wanted a class during the former early bird period . 

 

IMPORTANT:  For online courses to be included on DHS transcripts,  

the course provider must be approved by the DHS School Counseling and 

DHS Curriculum offices prior to enrollment. 

 

Please call your counselor for more information.

DHS School Counselors return July 26, 2023. 

Amanda Campbell 

(School Counselor Coordinator) 

(217)444-1510 ● campbella@danville118.org 

 

Erin Leverenz 

(Last Names A-D, New Tech) 

(217)444-1521 ● griffine@danville118.org 

 

Lindsay Moore 

(Last Names E-H, AVID) 

(217)444-1526 ● moorel2@danville118.org 

 

Holly Lemier 

(Last Names I-Q) 

(217)444-1532 ● lemierh@danville118.org 

 

Monica Smith McCray 

(Last Names R-Z) 

(217)444-1524 ● smithm@danville118.org 


